
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Termination of the „Party” service available in the Simple Classic Application 

 

SimplePay Plc. will terminate the “Party” service available in the Simple Classic Application as of 30. 

September 2025. The “Party” service will no longer be available in the Simple Classic Application as 

of this date. 

 

Users do not need to take any further action in connection with the termination of the “Party” service, 

as the termination of the “Party” service will not affect other data, products and services stored in Users’ 

Simple Accounts. 


